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13th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Vaccination of healthy children and young people aged 12-15 

As you may be aware, individuals aged 12 to 15 in England will be offered one dose of the Pfizer/BioNTech 

COVID-19 vaccine, following advice from the 4 UK Chief Medical Officers (CMOs).  The NHS is preparing to 

deliver a schools-based vaccination programme and in Worcestershire we are also able to offer vaccination 

via our local GP groups - Primary Care Networks (PCNs). 

Each school will agree a date with the in-school provider, which in most cases will be SW Healthcare working 

with Vaccination UK and some PCNs who are able to offer an in-school service.  A number of these dates will 

be after half term but to support an earlier offer of vaccination the PCNs will run clinics to which children will 

be invited.  This invitation may be from their registered GP practice or one of the other practices in the PCN 

that is running the vaccination clinic. 

You will be contacted nearer to the time of the school session to collect consent from you for any children 

who are eligible but who have not yet received the vaccine at another location. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation in this matter.  Please find below links to further information 

that you might find useful. 

COVID-19 Vaccination Resources for Schools and Parents 

 

COVID-19 Vaccination Resources for Children and Young People 

 

Yours faithfully 

COVID-19 Vaccination Programme team 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-schools?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=b1585f71-6c19-4d68-8892-e5560b8b739c&utm_content=immediately
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-children-and-young-people

